Parkiand

Primary School

Headteacher:
Mr Andrew Hayes

Learning together

27" November 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
School Communication

I hope this letter finds you well and that you and your families are looking forward to the festive season.

As we progress through this Autumn term we would like to thank our families for their positive engagement
with the school. We would like to emphasise the importance of open communication between parents and our
school. We believe that a strong partnership with you is vital in ensuring the success and well-being of your
child. Should you have any queries or concerns, we encourage you to speak with your child's teachers at the
door in the morning or after school. They will be more than happy to assist you and address any questions you
may have. If staff are unable to support you, please contact the school office.

To facilitate effective communication, our school has implemented the use of Class Dojo. Class Dojo is an online
platform that enables parents and teachers to engage in direct communication, share updates, and celebrate
achievements. It offers a convenient way for us to keep you informed about important school events,
curriculum updates, and individual progress. We highly recommend that you download the app and connect
with your child's class to stay connected and involved. Your child’s class teacher will be able to provide you with
further details.

Communication is also currently sent out via email and text messages. As you will be well aware, all schools are
facing funding cuts, and it is already incredibly difficult for the school to balance our budgets. The school is very
careful on how and where we spend our money, always making the best choice for the children and always
getting best value to support their learning in the classroom. As a result of this, please be aware that we will
be reducing the number of text messages that will be sent.

Please be reassured that we will continue to contact parents and carers via text message in cases of
emergencies, including any head bump injuries and attendance or safeguarding concerns. However, in a bid to
reduce increasing school expenditure, the majority of our communication will be sent via email and/or Class
Dojo. Please do ensure that emails are regularly checked so that vital and timely information is not missed.

Please also be aware that we use social media platforms and additional messages may be shared via these
methods. Please find attached the links below;
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www.facebook.com/ParklandPrimary www.instagram.com/parklandprimaryschool www.x.com/ParklandSch

Thank you for your continued partnership and collaboration in supporting the academic and personal growth
of your child. We are committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and stimulating environment that encourages
every student to reach their full potential. Together, we can ensure that your child has a successful and fulfilling
education experience.

Warm regards,

Mr A Hayes
Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA
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